CAYNHAM NEWS

www.caynham.eclipse.co.uk/

Produced and published monthly by Caynham Village Hall with listings of the next two months’ events in and around
Caynham and contact details for the people, groups and organisations that support them.

If you are organising anything and would like it to be listed here, please contact
David Faulkner at least one month in advance.
The Village website has been updated and now has copies of all of this year’s newsletters.

CAYNHAM CLAY PIGEON SHOOT
Sunday Sept 6" from 1pm

Open, Novice & Ladies, Down the Line, Sporting and Pool
Refreshments

at The Beech, Haynall Lane Brimfield SY8 4BG (off the A456 at Gosford)
by kind permission of Mr John Stinton

More information: Ray Bufton 01584 876900
Volunteers are needed urgently to help with scoring, stewarding and refreshments!
Prizes such as cash or bottles would also be very welcome.

Sunday 13" September 9.30 — 11.30 am Caynham Village Hall
Toast with unlimited tea/coffee £2 Fruit juice 50p
Cooked items (egg, sausage, bacon, beans, tomatoes, mushrooms) 50p per portion

No need to book — just turn up on the day!
Why not come to breakfast before visiting the WI exhibition at St Mary’s Church?

WI Centenary Celebration
The Ludlow South Group members of the Women's Institute are holding an exhibition at St Mary’s Church Caynham.
Saturday 12th and Sunday 13th September 11am to 4pm
Displays of our varied activities including Walking, Cookery, Art and Craft
Special show of over twenty Character dolls
Tea/coffee and cake available.

HARVEST SUPPER

Saturday 3™ October 7 for 7.30pm
Caynham Village Hall
Main course, puddings, tea or coffee - Bring your own drinks (glasses provided)
Adults £8 children under 11 £4
Tickets from Terry Anley (878031) or Jill Bufton (876900)
In aid of St Mary’s Church Caynham

Village Hall refurbishment: Grant applications have been made to the Postcode Community Trust (funded by the
People’s Postcode Lottery) and Awards for All England (funded by the Big Lottery).

Road closure: from 22" September to 1* October, 0800-1700, a section of Greete Road just north of The Hoopits
will be closed for drainage work.




